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22nd November 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer                                                                                           

Y3 Parent and Carer Taster Lunch Autumn 2023 

We do hope that you will come and join your child for lunch on Wednesday 29th November 

2023. There will be a choice of main meals, a range of salad from the salad bar, desert and 

fruit on offer. We know that ‘what did you have for lunch today?’ is probably one of the most 

asked questions at home, so come and see for yourself! The children always enjoy the 

opportunity to have lunch with a family member, showing-off their day-to-day lunchtime 

routine. 

There is a charge of £5.00 per person which will be added to ParentPay once your RSVP has 

been received. Please RSVP via email to office@dulwichhamletjuniorschool.org.uk by Friday 

24th November. Unfortunately, we may not be able to accommodate any late requests as the 

kitchen team will need to place food orders in advance. 

Come to reception at your class time, where you will be collected by your child and escorted 

over to the dining hall. 

3KS         11:45 

3EF         12:00 

3RS         12:15 

Following your lunch together, your child will escort you back to the main entrance. I’m afraid 

it will not be possible for you all to stay for the duration of the lunch break and play! 

We hope many of you will be able to join us and your child on the 21st. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Claire Purcell 

Headteacher 
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